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Mr. W. C. Seidle, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

U.S. fluclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Dr., Suite 1000 Docket ilos. 50-445
Arlington, Texas 76011 50-446
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COMAt4CHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRI" STATI0:1
1981-83 2300 MW INSTALLAli "'

UlIT ti0. 1 REACTOR VESSEL tiOZZLE
WELD METAL DEFECTS

FILE fl0. 10110

Dear Mr. Seidle:

On Jan.uary 26, 1979, we verbally informed your Mr. W. A. Crossman of
apparent weld metal defects in the shop weld between the Unit flo.1
reactor pressure vessel hot leg nozzle "C" and its safe end that we
were cvaluating as "potentially" reportable within the definition of
10 CFR 50.55 (e). We have completed our investigation and have con-
cluded that the matter is not reportable under 10 CFR 50.55 (e). Rec-
ords supportir ] this detennination are available for your Inspector's
review at the CPSES site.

If you have any further questions. please advise.

Very truly yours,

A.
R. 'J . Gary
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cc: i1RC Region IV - (0 + 1 copy)

Director, Inspection & Enforcement - (15 copies)
c/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ADM.
U. S. f;uclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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